
 
 
 
September 21, 2025, 
 
Good afternoon! This is Janiece Dilts, proud principal of Broughton High School. 
 
We need YOU: Your feedback is needed to continue to improve Broughton and let us know what we are 
doing well!  Please take the time to this survey by click on this flyer. The link is 
tinyurl.com/bhsfall25parent.  It's 26 questions, all objective (no writing), it takes most people about 5 
minutes. It is completely anonymous, no information asked for.  
 
Spring Wake Tech CCP Registration: The Spring Enrollment Cycle for Wake Tech CCP will open on 
September 15th for interested students. Please check the CCP website for information on steps for 
registration, eligibility requirements and see below for their timeline.  

Spring Enrollment Cycle  

September 15 - Spring 26 Forms open!  

October 21- Spring 2026 Course Catalog released 

November 4 - Self-Registration begins 

November 15 - Enrollment Forms are due  

December 1: CCP Self-Registration Deadline 

 

Volunteer Opportunity:This event has an urgent need for volunteers to help ensure it runs smoothly. 
Student volunteers can help with tasks such as: 

●​ Event set-up & clean-up 
●​ Assisting with registration & welcoming families 
●​ Supporting games, activities, and the raffle 
●​ Earning community service hours 

This event supports the Cure JM Foundation, dedicated to funding 
research and assisting families affected by Juvenile Myositis — a 
rare, serious disease that mostly affects children. 
If your students are interested in volunteering, they can sign up here:​
Volunteer Sign-Up for Walk Strong to Cure JM  
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ujCtMUUwRRS9DVwqzh0Zy0XgYgpnj7YuV9VT0-t4noM/edit?usp=drive_link
https://tinyurl.com/bhsfall25parent
https://www.waketech.edu/career-and-college-promise?gad_source=1&gad_campaignid=22611810215&gbraid=0AAAAA-8ICfUyctXdtFG7MU_VqYPkoxA7M&gclid=Cj0KCQjww4TGBhCKARIsAFLXndR3XXn2Hou0mBFBfZQ6o1loiCg6pUzSaMdQ6aBnZ5TZ8SIjb1xSj1gaAjAdEALw_wcB
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EADAA23A1F4C25-52551465-walk#/


 
 
 
Support Broughton! 
PTSA: To join Broughton Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA), buy school Spirit Wear, and sign 
up for important communications concerning your child, visit BHS.memberhub.store. At this site, you 
can also sign up for your child’s individual “Class of” communication.  
 
The Caps Club: Support Broughton athletics with your student ($25), adult($150), family ($500) or 
sponsorship athletic pass from the Caps Club. GoFan passes provide direct funding to our athletic 
department.  Each pass allows entry for the ENTIRE 2025-26 school year for all home, regular season 
games held at Broughton.   Visit our website https://capsclub.org for additional information.   
 
The concession stand has volunteer opportunities all year long!  Athletes and parents of athletes earn a 
credit of $10 per hour as a credit to your sport team PLUS students earn volunteer hours for the time 
worked.  You can find the flyer here: BHS Athletes Volunteer Flyer 
 
Come to our monthly meetings to learn how to get involved or keep up with everything sports at 
Broughton.  Meeting schedule: September 8, October 13, November 10, December 8, January 12, 
February 9, March 9, April 13, and May 11 (All meeting held in at 6:00 pm in the Holliday Gym lobby)  
 
 
In addition to this week’s announcements, all archived weekly announcements can be found by clicking 
the Principal’s Message button on the bar in the middle of our website. Thank you. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us at 919-856-7810. We look forward to a great week 
at Broughton High School! Sko’ Caps!! 
 

http://bhs.memberhub.store
https://capsclub.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pYvzQ468IGd4deKhfAVUQfBUXDA9jrbwS9F97XUhcg8/edit?usp=sharing

